
               

  Providing nutritious protein to food banks and 

hunger relief organizations within Indiana 

…one pound at a time 

PLEASE HELP US FEED THE HUNGRY 
Did you know: 

 

 1 out of every 5 children in the US lives in a household with food 
insecurity. 

  Protein is an important nutrient in the development of the brain. It 
is also the hardest commodity for food banks to get. 

 According to USDA MY Plate, approximately 15-20% of our diet 
should be from protein. 

 The average steer will provide over 2,000 meals for the hungry 

 The average pig will provide 400 meals 
 Since 2011, over 3 million meals have been served across Indiana. 

  4-H Livestock Buyers: 
 

Indicate to the auctioneer at time of purchase you want the cattle, 
pigs, sheep or goats you purchase to be donated to: 

 
Hoosiers Feeding the Hungry 

 
Hoosiers Feeding the Hungry will pay all of the butchering fees and give 

the meat to local hunger ministries within Allen County.  
 
 

For more information please Contact Debra Treesh, Executive Director  at 

260-433-1444 or email Treesh@HoosiersFeedingtheHungry.org 

www.HoosiersFeedingtheHungry.org 

Hoosiers Feeding the Hungry is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. 
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